
Attending the AOPA Foundation High School Aviation STEM Symposium is one 
of the highlights of the year!  

I have attended for three years now and have learned something new each 
time. My students were much more interested in what I saw than they were in 
some of the lectures.  

The other great benefit of attending these symposiums is making connections 
with other AOPA teachers from around the country. We shared things that 
worked and how we worked around some of the more difficult lessons.  

The AOPA Symposium will continue to be of high priority for our Aviation team 
to attend each year.
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THE SYMPOSIUM EXPERIENCE:
REAL IMPACT, REAL SUCCESS 


